
 
 

 

Is back… by popular demand!!! 
4th November 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We will be running a lunchtime Book Club again in school, every Wednesday, starting 9th November for all 

children in Key Stage 1 and 2 who may be interested.  The club will last up until the end of half term 

initially. 

 

In the Book Club, we will be reading books, writing stories, writing book reviews and letters and designing 

new front covers or illustrations for books. 

The aim of the club is to encourage children to foster a love of reading, be able to talk about what they 

have read openly to a whole group and practise their writing skills for their own story writing inspired by 

the stories they have heard or read. 

 

If your child is interested in joining the club, please fill in the form at the bottom of the page and return 

it to school by Monday 7th November. Your child will then receive a slip to confirm their place.  We 

anticipate that the club will be very popular once more, so names will be drawn out of a hat to make it a 

fair chance to all children who wish to join.  Your child will receive a confirmation slip if they have been 

successful. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Mrs Dennis 

(Year 2 Classroom) 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

 

My child _________________________ Year ____, would like to take part in the Wednesday lunchtime 

Book Club in the Year 2 classroom. 

 

Signed: _______________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 

 


